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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your child will be moving up to the pre-school room, if you have not already seen the pre-school room then you are more 

than welcome to pop in and take a look at any time. 

 

Your child could be entitled to up to 30hours free child care, if they are 3 years old. Your child will automatically  receive 

up to 15 hrs free childcare per week but if you think you may qualify for the 30 hours please visit the following website 

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk or alternatively tel. 0300 123 4097.  Qualifying families will receive a special code which 

needs to be shared with nursery staff as soon as it is authorised in order to secure your 30 hour place.  

 

The prices remain the same in the pre-school room as they are in the toddler room, however if you are only accessing the 

free child care and you would like your child to have a hot lunch, this will be at a cost £2.50 per day. If you do not wish for 

your child to have a hot lunch please provide sandwiches each day. If you are paying for your childcare and you do not yet 

receive funding lunch will be provided as part of your daily fees.  

 

Most of the children in the pre-school room wear a school uniform (this is not compulsory), if you wish your child to wear 

the school logo uniform this can be purchased from ‘Trutex’, located on the high street in Meir. 

In the pre-school room your child will need a water bottle, wellington boots and suitable coat each day they attend (every 

item needs to be labelled with your child’s name). 

 

The pre-school room continues to be led by Mrs Turner and her team: Mrs Harrison, Mrs Haley, Miss Edge and Mrs Barker  

 

Mrs Turner Mrs Harrison Miss Edge Mrs Haley Mrs Barker 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me on 01782 392577 or 

uholdcroft@forsbrook.staffs.sch.uk .  

Many Thanks Mrs Holdcroft 

Forsbrook Nursery & Childcare   

 
Forsbrook C.E. C Primary School 

Cheadle Road Blythe Bridge, Stoke-on-Trent, ST11 9PW 
Forsbrook Nursery Direct Line: 01782 393332 

 www.forsbrook.staffs.sch.uk 
E-mail: office@forsbrook.staffs.sch.uk 
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